HALIFAX BOARD OF SELECTMEN

EXECUTIVE SESSION

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 22, 2011 – 9:40 P.M.

SELECTMEN MEETING ROOM

-------------------------------------------------------------

Moved by Garron and seconded by Roy, the Board voted as follows to enter into Executive Session with Selectmen Troy Garron, Kim Roy and Michael Schleiff and with Police Chief Manoogian to discuss collective bargaining:

	Troy E. Garron
	-
	Yes

	Kim R. Roy
	-
	Yes

	Michael J. Schleiff
	-
	Yes


PATROL OFFICERS CLOTHING ALLOWANCE

Chief Manoogian is proposing that they do away with the clothing allowance and give the officers the money instead.  He stated that he is not concerned with how they spend the money just as long as they maintain their clothing in perfect condition then he is satisfied.  When the officers come out of the academy they are given a complete uniform and the eight hundred dollars is for the up keep of the clothing.  

SICK LEAVE

Change from:

Upon return to work following a sick leave in excess of three (3) consecutive days, an employee must bring a doctor’s note determining his/her fitness for work.  If the Town …..

To:

Upon return to work following a sick leave in three (3) consecutive days or more, an employee must bring a doctor’s note determining his/her fitness for work.  If the Town …..

The Board acknowledged this proposal and will take it under advisement.

Moved by Garron and seconded by Roy, the Board voted as follows to come out of Executive Session at 10:15 p.m.:

	Troy E. Garron
	-
	Yes

	Kim R. Roy
	-
	Yes

	Michael J. Schleiff
	-
	Yes


---------------------------------------------------

Kim R. Roy

Clerk

/pjm
